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The Office of Interprofessional Education will be hosting the TTUHSC Disaster Day on March
26th from 8:30 am - 1:00 pm at the American Windmill Museum. This activity will allow
students to practice the basics of mass casualty triage, and apply assessment, reasoning, and
decision-making skills during an emergency.  Register online at https://ttuhsc-ipe-
disasterday.eventbrite.com. The deadline to register is March 19th. 

TTUHSC Disaster Day 2021 - An Interprofessional Mass Disaster Simulation

The Community Foundation of West Texas is pleased to announce the Heather Robinson
Memorial Scholarship is open for applications. This scholarship was established by Cindy Best
in memory of Heather Robinson. This scholarship is intended for TTUHSC medical students
specializing in the field of oncology or cancer research. The application can be found at
https://www.cfwtx.org/current-scholarships. The deadline to apply is July 1. 

Heather Robinson Memorial Scholarship Open

https://ttuhsc-ipe-disasterday.eventbrite.com


Therapy Assistance Online (TAO) is now offering a new resource specifically focused on grief
and loss. To access the resource please follow the below instructions:

Login at US.TAOconnect.org > click on the Profile Symbol in top right corner > click on My
Profile and enter Enrollment Key: Healing > click Submit > Go back to Dashboard to view
modules in your To-Do list.

If you haven't accessed TAO before, you can sign up at 
 https://us.taoconnect.org/learner/invite/118/Healing 
Enter the your First Name, Last Name, and TTUHSC email address click Sign Me Up!

New TAO Resource

The Preston Smith Library in Lubbock depends on our patrons to know the volume etiquette
of the library. For excessive noise issues in the designated Quiet Study Area on the 3rd floor,
please utilize the online form at https://www.ttuhsc.edu/libraries/noise/default.aspx.
The issue will be routed to on-duty library staff and they will respond as staffing permits.

Noisy Neighbor? 

March 4-5 | 8 am - 4 pm | Zoom 

Join the TTUHSC School of Nursing for the 25th Annual Nurse Practitioner Conference, March
4 - 5, 2021, presented virtually. Registration is now open. Visit
www.nursing.ttuhsc.edu/npconference/2021/ to register and for additional information. Co-
Sponsored by the South Plains Nurse Practitioner Association.

2021 Nurse Practitioner Conference

March 4-5 | 12:00 - 4:30 pm | Zoom 

ELS cultivates a culture of creativity and discovery by exploring lecture topics from leading
healthcare scholars and showcasing past School of Health Profession’s research. Featured
talks will include leveraging data analytics to advance clinical outcomes and learning how to
adapt your scholarship productivity. Come learn from the best on how you can advance your
scholarship career!

Endowed Lecture Series 2021



Friday, March 5 | 3 - 5 pm | Zoom 

ELS cultivates a culture of creativity and discovery by exploring lecture topics from leading
healthcare scholars and showcasing past School of Health Profession’s research. Featured
talks will include leveraging data analytics to advance clinical outcomes and learning how to
adapt your scholarship productivity. Come learn from the best on how you can advance your
scholarship career!

You can register for the event by following this link:
https://rawlsevents.wufoo.com/forms/w9f7rnr1it5wrn/

Buessesler Lecture Series

Friday, March 5 | 12 - 1 pm | Zoom: https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/j/96797862564

The Pediatrics Grand Rounds Series continues with the topic "Understanding and Treating
Chronic Pediatric Pain: A Multimodal Approach" featuring guest speakers Alyson Herme, PhD
and Vasili Chernoishof, MD of the Children's Hospital Los Angeles Division of Pain Medicine. 

Pediatrics Grand Rounds

This is a reminder that Re-Registration Process and SGA Budget Requests are both due by
11:59 pm today, March 1. Also, organizations who are moving their agency accounts off-
campus must submit their Vendor Forms by this same date. Failure to meet the deadline
will make the organization ineligible for SGA Funding for the 2021-2022 academic year and
suspend access to your agency funds. 

Vendor forms and information on moving your agency funds off campus can be found on
our website at: www.ttuhsc.edu/student-life/organization-funding.aspx

For any questions please contact us at 806-743-2302 or Student.Life@ttuhsc.edu.

Lubbock Organizations - Re-Registration & Budget Request Deadline March 1st
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